
NAIC International Fellows 2019(Fall) 

 
The NAIC developed a formal International Internship Program in 2005 

to advance working relations with foreign markets, emphasizing the 

exchange of regulatory techniques and technology. The Fellows 

participate in a week-long orientation program in Kansas City, Mo., 

focusing on the broad principles of insurance regulation in the United 

States. Each Fellow then travels to a different state for five weeks, 

working in technical areas of their specialization under the supervision of 

a state insurance department staff member, who serves as a mentor and 

host. The program will conclude in New York City with training at the 

NAIC Capital Markets & Investment Analysis Office .  

 


